
NOTICE REGARDING 
MAS HALLOWEEN HOWL 

‘PIZZA RETURN SLIPS’ 

 
Please specify on the order forms that were sent home 

with your child on Monday how many slices of 

CHEESE and how many slices of PEPPERONI pizza 

you wish to purchase (as this was not listed on the 

form)    

 

Much appreciated from Home and School 


